
 
 

FIA EUROPEAN DRAG RACING CHAMPIONSHIP   –   TECHNICAL NOTIFICATION # 2018/01 

 
 

 
 

      From    The FIA Technical Delegate                                Date     25 July 2018        
 
      To       All Competitors participating in the FIA European Drag Racing Championship 
 
      Concerning   SIMPSON SFI 3.3/20  RT-20 Drag Shoe  

 
 
 

Dear Competitors, 
 
Please be advised that the SIMPSON RT-20 Drag Shoe will not be permitted for use in competition where the  

Rules state “SFI 3.3/20 Boots are mandatory” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely your 

            
                                              
 

             Frans Steilberg – FIA Technical Delegate for Drag Racing                                                       


